
 

Bishop Road Primary School 

                                                      Bishop Road, Bristol BS7 8LS 
 

 

 

    

 

    

    

  Head Teacher: Gillian Powe 

   Deputy Head Teacher: Joe Emissah 

         

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                

                                                   

 

 

www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk Tel:  0117 9030483     

 

Friday 3rd July 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all children back to school in September. We have 

been awaiting government guidance about school reopening (which was issued yesterday) in order to 

progress our plans for your child’s return to Bishop Road. We are currently finalising these 

arrangements and, before the end of next week, will send information to all families about the wider 

reopening plans.  

 

Pupil Reports this year will also be emailed out to families. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 reports will 

be sent on Monday 6th July and Year 3 – 6 will be sent on Tuesday 7th July.  

 

Those families with children in Years 2, 3 and 4 have received a letter detailing the arrangements for 

‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions on Wednesday 15th July. The teachers are all looking forward to 

welcoming their classes back and introducing them to their new teacher for September. A reminder 

that if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 5, their ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions will take place as 

part of their normal school day on either Tuesday 14th July (Group A) or Thursday 16th July (Group B). 

A further confirmation is that on Friday 10th July all families will receive an email confirming the name 

of your child’s new class teacher.  

 

The final day of the school year usually involves party games and food. Teachers are adapting their 

plans for the day to ensure children can enjoy playing games and eating food together. Although it 

will not be possible for children to share food in the same way, we invite you to pack some ‘party 

food’ for your child as part of their packed lunch for them to enjoy on their last day of term. Please 

remember all food must be nut free. 

 

Holiday Club 

Bishop Road Activity Clubs will be running a summer play scheme for Bishop Road children during 

the first four weeks of the summer holidays, with a focus on outdoor activities. Booking priority is 

given to any key workers or vulnerable families, with full weekly booking to keep children in bubbles 

as much as possible. Please see the BRAC website for more details. 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
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The Local Authority have shared a helpful link for parents relating to Supporting Parental Wellbeing 

as well as a resource linked to Black Lives Matter (please find attached). We hope these are supportive 

and we will upload them into the ‘useful links’ section on the website.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Joe Emissah 

Deputy Head Teacher  

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JGc9cpsaU8c

